
Photography & Filming Notice

By attending this event, you understand that photographs or videos 

may be taken and used by the International Fellowship 

of Christians and Jews (IFCJ) in promotional, fundraising, 

and public relations materials both electronically or in print 

in perpetuity to support and further IFCJ’s mission.

If you do not wish to be included, please notify 

a member of the IFCJ staff or volunteer at the event.
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